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11121 Street, Suite 100
Sacramento, CA 95814

Subject: Amendment of the Sphere of Influence for the Sacramento Municipal Utility District
and Annexation

Dear Mr. Brundage:

The Yolo-Solano Air Quality Management District (District) received a copy of the Draft
Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for the above referenced project and appreciates the
opportunity to review and offer comments. As a commenting agency, the District can facilitate
meaningful public dialogue of the project’s environmental consequences by determining the
adequacy of the air quality analysis. With incorporation of the following information, we
consider the comprehensive air quality analysis complete, The District does not believe that our
comments would change the air quality analysis’ conclusions or significance determinations.
The following are minor clarifications thar are pointed out for clarity of the document:

1. District Ambient Attainment Status - The information in Table IV.C-1 is not correct
regarding our District’s attainment stapus for the PM10 Federal Standard. The District is
in “attainment” for the federal PM10 standard. The document is correct for the status of
the Sacramento Metropolitan Air Quality Management Disuriet,

2. Recent State Implementation Plan (SIP) Activities - The ajr districts in the Sacramento
Federal Ozone Nonattainment Area have held public hearings and have now adopted the

8-hour Rate of Progress (8-hr ROP) plan. The 8-hr ROP is currently under the US,
Environmental Protection Agency’s consideration for approval,

The District appreciates receiving the DEIR and the OppOrtunily to provide our comments, [f
you require additional information, please contact me at (530) 757-3665.

Sincerely,

fa L0

aul Andrew Hensleigh
Deputy Air Pollution Control Officer
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